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Announcement 

 

21 July 2020 

 

Updated publication date of Audited Financial Statements of Azerion Holding B.V. 

 

On 26 June 2020 Azerion Holding B.V. (“Azerion” and together with its subsidiaries the 

“Group”) announced that the audited financial statements will be available by 28th July 2020. 

The fact that a) our auditor PWC is conducting a first-time year audit and b) Covid-19 has 

imposed difficulties regarding the execution of the audit testing procedures were reasons for 

the delay. 

As the aforementioned situation persists, and the holiday window has been reached, we 

expect a potential delay resulting in the audited financial statements of the Group to be made 

available by 30th September 2020. 

No other reasons than those mentioned above drive the adjusted publication date. Azerion’s 

management confirms their assumption that the Group is a going concern and no significant 

uncertainty exists in this respect. 

This information is information that Azerion Holding B.V. is required to make public 

pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation and Securities Market Act. This release was 

submitted for publication on 21 July 2020. 

 

Azerion management 

 

Contact 

For further information please contact: 

Atilla Aytekin, CEO Umut Akpinar, CEO Dado Alonso, CFO 

a.aytekin@azerion.com u.akpinar@azerion.com d.alonso@azerion.com 

 


